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Seaford Clubhouse Closed - Thursday 24" July 2025, 8am to 10pm

The Seaford site will be closed to members of the public and to club members for the filming of
Grace for one day from 8am to 10pm. Thursday 24th July 2025 apologies for the previous date

error.

The Grace team will be on site on Wednesday 23rd July to set up and Friday 25th July to
strike. On these days the club and cafe can carry on as normal.

Thank you all for your support and your votes.
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